PE Uniform Guidelines — MS and HS

Dressing out for PE is mandatory. This is for hygiene and safety purposes. This priority is included in our
TEKS (5B). Students are expected to bring athletic clothing to change into each day for physical
education class. Students should not stay in the clothing they wore to school during PE class.

It is not required for students to purchase a school PE uniforms. Campuses offer PE Uniforms to families
to purchase to ensure they have easy access to athletic clothing that is in dress code.

If a family prefers to purchase their own uniform, they can do so as long as it meets the requirements.

A. The uniform meets the school dress code: This includes shorts that are the proper length
and a loose fitting t-shirt.

B. The uniform matches school colors.

C. The student’s name is written on both the shorts and shirt

Students that prefer to wear pants due to religious preference or other reasons can do so as long as the
pants are designated as the PE uniform. The idea is that the student is changing clothes to meet the
dressing out requirement of the class.

If a family cannot afford to purchase a uniform, they should communicate with the campus PE
department. The PE department will ensure that the student has a proper uniform for PE class.



